

ASOR Chairs Coordinating Council

Increasing scholarship dollars available for students. The March fundraising campaign will focus on raising money for student scholarships for the annual meeting.

Sharon reported on new committees.

1. Ad Hoc Committee on Governance: Emily Miller Bonney (chair), Randy Helm, Sarah Costello, and Matt Adams. This committee will be considering the Officers Nominations Committee Report from last year about restructuring terms for leadership.

Look at other organization models

Structure of ASOR Committees: will be in touch with committees about their guidelines/terms.

Institutional memberships and representation on the Board of Trustees.

2. Ad Hoc Committee on Work in Contested Territories: Geoff Emberling (chair). Still working on other members of this committee.

2. Committee Reports

Chuck said that Steve sent comments from CAP on the climate impact report.

CH

Jane reported that ~~tñwfa#033y. /4033wzwy. /44033D~~

paper presentations. Jared is going to edit out those who do not want their presentations available. Tiffany asked about scholars who are okay sharing in the room, but perhaps not willing to broadcast to world. Allison noted that these recordings are only available to those who have registered. Andy stated that ASOR has honored all requests to take down presentations and will continue to do so.

Andy stated that recordings will not be shared without specific permission from authors. The PC is working on session slides and paper presenter slides.

Chuck asked about which recordings are popular. Andy said that ASOR has this data.

Erin asked about how these recordings can be incorporated into course content. Andy replied that Felice will be working on this when she returns from the FOA trip.

Tiffany asked about the poster session. Allison replied that it is still being worked on. There was discussion of how best to facilitate discussion in the poster session.

H&A

Lynn reported the deadline for new Honors & Awards Committee members is 7/20/2020 (7:00 PM). [TJET@050000092]

Monograph editors are meeting to discuss what they want to do in terms of printing books.

Jessica raised the issue of green webhosting for ANE Today

Shipping journals shipping in plastic and whether UCP can change this. In the past editors have asked for this packaging, but UCP might like to save money.

Annual Meeting

- Most of the committee is from outside the Northeast US, and therefore these locations are not ideal. COP members have concerns about the alternating years possibility, and they feel like they would just go to a different conference. They would rather have the meeting every year.

3. Other Matters